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Dress Code
Guidelines: 
· Students will come to class dressed in an appropriate and modest manner. 

· General appearance will be neither offensive nor outlandish to the point it distracts others. This includes hairstyle and color, clothing with questionable images or messages, certain piercings, or anything else we deem inappropriate for any reason. Consider this a conservative classroom setting. If in doubt, don’t wear it, or ask first.

· Shirts must cover the top of a student’s pants whether standing or sitting.  

· Skirts, skorts, dresses and shorts (including girls and boys), must be no shorter than fingertip length when arms are fully extended parallel to the sides of the body.  

· Exercise, yoga-type pants and leggings must be worn with shirts covering to mid-thigh.

· Ripped jeans are not allowed at CATN.

· Students must wear shoes at all times while on campus.

· No form fitting skirts or dresses.  

· No spaghetti straps or revealing tops. All straps for tops must be at least three fingers wide. No off the shoulder tops.  No part of bra straps may be exposed. Muscle shirts, tank-tops, racer back exercise type shirts must not be worn at CATN.








· Pants must be worn pulled up. No pants should hang low enough to determine what is being worn under them.

· No political messaging may be worn on any clothing, ball caps, or masks while on campus or at any CATN related activity.

· If a teacher or monitor asks a student not to wear something again to CATN, then a positive, respectful response is expected and the student will not wear that item of clothing again. Please keep in mind, if a student is asked not to wear a particular item of clothing to co-op, this is merely reminding the student to follow the CATN dress code.  This not a reflection on the student’s character.

In extreme cases, a parent may be called to bring a change of clothing. If a student wears the same clothing after asked not to, a corrective action notice will be issued.  A corrective action notice will also be issued to students responding disrespectfully to monitors or teachers when advised to follow the CATN dress code.
         

